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SUPREME COURT LIMITS IN-PERSON 
ATTENDANCE TO COURTS TO PEOPLE 
WITHOUT A VALID COVID VACCINATION 
MOBILITY PASS
On Wednesday, February 2nd, 2022, the Supreme Court Plenary has introduced a 
set of modifications to the “Protocol for management and prevention of Covid-19 
in courts and judicial units”, approved on July 6, 2020, by the Supreme Court. The 
protocol was prepared by a working group formed by the President and judges of 
the Supreme Court Plenary, representatives of Judicial Branch unions and members 
of the Judicial Branch Administrative Corporation, in the context of the health emer-
gency due to Covid-19.

Among the modifications, mainly related to internal work distribution, it was pro-
vided that judicial employees who work in courts or judicial units, and also people 
who participate in hearings or use enclosed indoor rooms in such places, 
must have a valid mobility pass issued by the Ministry of Health in order to be able 
to enter into them.

However, it is important to note that this limitation does not affect the possibility to 
participate or appear at such instances by telematic means, in which case it will not 
be necessary to have a mobility pass.

The resolution may be consulted here.

March, 2022

This news alert is provided by 
Carey y Cía. Ltda. for educa-
tional and informational pur-
poses only and is not intended 
and should not be construed 
as legal advice.

Carey y Cía. Ltda.
Isidora Goyenechea 2800, 43rd Floor.
Las Condes, Santiago, Chile.
www.carey.cl

AUTHORS: Aldo Molinari, Mónica Pérez.


